
From: Robert Cabrera [RCabrera@Halstead.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 11:01 AM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants, (No. 2010-N-11) 
 
To Whom it may Concern, 
 
Buildings that have what is known in the industry as a "flip tax" are fiscally 
more sound than those buildings that do not incorporate such a practice.  
 
I am on the co-op board of my own building; I can say that these capital 
contributions only serve to help mitigate all of the unforseen expenses that 
arise on a yearly basis.  
 
Discriminating on buildings that use this practice is backwards thinking and 
would only serve to strangle the marketplace in Manhattan for BOTH buyers and 
sellers. 
 
We urge you to drop this current proposal which would harm New York City's 
housing market. 
 
Concerned, 
 
Roberto Cabrera 
 
 
 
Roberto Cabrera  
Senior Vice President  |  Associate Broker 
c a b r e r a  •  f r i e d m a n  •  w h i t e 
Halstead Property, LLC. 
408 Columbus Avenue 
New York, NY 10024  
Direct: 212.381.2281 | Desktop Fax: 212.381.2483 
Click for Listings 
 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This e mail is for the named addressees only. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please delete it from your files. If you do not wish to receive 
commercial emails from me in the future and like to "Opt-Out" please click email 
address at end of this email and hit send or reply back to your sender with 
subject "remove me from your list." All information is from sources deemed 
reliable but is subject to errors, omissions, change of price, prior sale or 
withdrawal without notice. No representation is made as to accuracy of any 
description. All measurements and square footage are approximate and all 
information should be confirmed by customer. All rights to content, photographs 
and graphics reserved to Broker. 
 
RCabrera@Halstead.com 


